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PRESS RELEASE

The American Association of Teachers of French (AATF) is pleased to announce that
Louis Weiss has received a 2023 AATF Outstanding Senior in French Award. This award is only
given to one student per school annually.This award is made out to students who have
demonstrated excellence in the study of French as well as exceptional commitment to the French
language and the many cultures where it is spoken. Recipients must be non-native speakers of
French and be in their senior year, have completed three years of formal French study, maintain
an "A" average in French and "B" overall, and participate in extracurricular French activities.

Louis Weiss has studied French for at least three years and is the student of Michelle
Laird. Louis Weiss has studied participated and is a member and officer of French Club.

The AATF was founded in 1927 and has as its mission the promotion of the study of
French language and French-speaking literatures and cultures at all levels. We are proud to
recognize the achievements of outstanding students and their teachers. We hope that this award
will motivate students to continue their study of French either through a career in teaching or as a
complement to any other profession.
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The American Association of Teachers of French (AATF) is pleased to announce that
Braylee Hsu has received a 2023 AATF Excellence in French Award. This award is made out to
students who have demonstrated excellence in the study of French as well as exceptional
commitment to the French language and the many cultures where it is spoken. Recipients must
be non-native speakers of French and be in their senior year, have completed three years of
formal French study, maintain an "A" average in French and "B" overall, and participate in
extracurricular French activities.

Braylee Hsu has studied French for at least three years and is the student of Michelle
Laird. Braylee Hsu is a member and officer of French Club.

The AATF was founded in 1927 and has as its mission the promotion of the study of
French language and French-speaking literatures and cultures at all levels. We are proud to
recognize the achievements of outstanding students and their teachers. We hope that this award
will motivate students to continue their study of French either through a career in teaching or as a
complement to any other profession.



